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29th November, 1922.
Dear Sir,
With reference to Glasgow first entry report No.
42 308 on ths stearer "CILAN MACPARIANE", I have to say that

it is coneluded that the thickness of the foreeastls side
plating and the width of the gseam of "K¥ and "L" gtrakes is

but I shall be glad if you will be good enough
o aseertain from the Surveyors and let me know if this is so,
at the same time stating what is the length of the bridge and

foreeastle decks on Awning deck, for ineclusion in the
aﬂﬂ&i

Register
I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Becretary.

The Secretary,
GlAsGow,




